
                                                                

Primary March Newsletter 

This Month:  

Spring is almost here the weather is going to warm up. Day light savings is around the corner on 
the 12th. During the first week of March, we will read Dr. Suess Books which is everyone’s 
favorite. On the 17th we will wear green for St. Patrick’s Day. This month is the month of rebirth, 
and we will learn about birds and rabbits. 

Language: We will be learning about phonetic sounds. 

Math: Learning numbers 1-40 

Geography: We will learn about the continent  

Science: We will be doing different science activities/ experiments  

Weekly Themes: 

1st – 3rd: Dr. Suess 

6th - 10th: Rabbits 

13th - 17th: Pi Day and St. Patrick’s Day 

20th - 24th: Spring  

27th – 31st: Bird’s Beaks  

Reminder: 

March 1st: First Day of Women’s History Month 

March 2nd: Dr. Seuss Birthday  

March 12th: Day light Saving  

March 14th: pi day 

March 17th: St. Patrick’s Day and In-house field trip of mad science  (Wear Green) 

March 20th: First Day of Spring  

Birthday(s): 

March 6th: Arhum 

March 17th: Zoraiz 

March 18th: Yug 

Clothing:   

Please be aware that we still go outside. Please make sure that your children have appropriate 
attire for the outdoors. In addition, please check to see that extra clothes are the correct size 

and weather appropriate. (All labeled with child’s name) Note: This is a NUT FREE school. 
Please refrain from sending in (any kind of nuts) to school with your child, remember their safety 
comes first. 

Acknowledgment:  

We want to thank all of you for sharing your children with us this year. Please continue to help 
your child/children with lessons taught at school, as repetition is the key to success! “Repetition 
is the secret of perfection!” Maria Montessori. 



 


